
FOOD TRUCKFOOD TRUCK
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

To celebrate the end of an eventful school year, 
Gardenview Home and School Association (GHSA) 

is happy to treat our students to Mr. Puffs food 
truck on Friday, June 7th! 

Mr. Puffs offers delicious traditional mini Greek donuts
perfectly coated in cinnamon and sugar topping. 

These delightful puffs will be cooked fresh right on school
grounds, ensuring a warm and tasty treat for everyone. 

We hope this treat brings joy to all and we take this
opportunity to wish you and your family a fantastic last 

few weeks of school and a relaxing summer ahead. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to reach out to us at ghsa.info@gmail.com

Please note: An allergy waiver has already been distributed to all
parents who have notified the school of an allergy. 

9:30-3:00

FRIDAYFRIDAY
7 JUNE7 JUNE
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